
















































































  

 
 

Program Summary of New Funding September 1, 2017 – August 31, 2018 

Juvenile Law Center was successful in securing both new and continued support for our work on 
behalf of youth in the child welfare and justice systems. When possible, we sought multi-year 
grants to provide for fiscal stability and planning. 

In FY2018, the Andrus Family Fund awarded us a three-year grant of $300,000 to support our 
use of a variety of legal strategies including litigation to address conditions in correctional 
facilities, promote juvenile criminal record expungement, ensure access to vital records and other 
recommendations to prevent homelessness for youth exiting the foster care and justice systems, 
and improve foster care for older youth and re-entry to age 21. 

The Foundation to Promote Open Society awarded us a one-year $150,000 time-restricted grant 
for our work. The Independence Foundation awarded us a three-year grant of $45,000 for 
support of our work.  

Southern Poverty Law Center awarded us $190,696 to support our collaborative work in the 
Legal Center for Youth Justice & Education to develop jurisprudence and policies to advance the 
educational rights of justice-involved youth. The Legal Center for Youth Justice & Education is 
a national collaborative established in 2015. The Legal Center strives to ensure that all children 
in and returning from the juvenile or criminal justice system can access a quality education.  

The Rocking Moon Foundation awarded us $50,000 to host a convening to bring together 
community activists, racial equity advocates and experts on youth in the justice system to 
develop strategies to address racial inequity both for youth in the juvenile justice system and 
those tried as adults. A primary goal of the convening is to collaboratively develop a Plan of 
Action to address race inequity for youth in the justice system with clear next steps following the 
convening. This convening and subsequent legal advocacy is desperately needed to address the 
gross racial disparity at every stage of our justice system 

The W. Clement and Jessie V. Stone Foundation awarded us a one-year grant of $40,000 and 
The Stoneleigh Foundation awarded us a one-year grant of $35,000 to support the work of our 
Youth Advocacy Programs. These programs recruit and train young people with current or past 
involvement in the child welfare or justice systems, ages 15-22, to lead advocacy and policy 
reform efforts in their communities. The programs provide young people with extensive training 
and opportunities to use their personal experiences to create solutions and advocate for reform. 
During the 2017-2018 project year, youth advocates and alumni presented at over 72 events with 
policymakers, other stakeholders, and youth. They reached an audience of over 3,600 people in 
the 2017-2018 program year and reached others through media, materials and online resources. 
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